
 
 

Tuesday 16 July 2019  

 

 
Residents encouraged to keep recycling   

 
 
Despite reported issues with SKM recycling facilities and major disruptions in the recycling industry, Council’s 
recycling service remains unaffected and recyclables from our waste services are not going to landfill. 
 
Council’s recyclables are sorted, processed and recycled by Polytrade in Dandenong South. 
 
Glen Eira Mayor Cr Jamie Hyams encouraged residents to keep recycling as normal.  
 
“We have a great record when it comes to recycling and residents can have confidence that our recycling is being 
processed and recycled,” he said. 
 
“It is important that we all continue to separate recyclables from non-recyclable materials and place them in the 
correct bin so that Polytrade can continue to provide us with this service.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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